
Thank you!

Thank you so much for your
continued support and
attendance this year. It is our
families who make Ledger Lane
such a wonderful place to
work, learn and live!

Summer Reading Challenge

Don’t forget to join in with the
summer reading challenge!
Click here to register your

child.

Summer activities

Please click on the image
below: there are many great
things to do to keep children
happy this summer!

Online safety over the summer
Children may be spending
longer online over the summer
break. You can learn more
about keeping them safe and
healthy online using these links,
which we publish annually:
1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6

Family First

Check out Family First, a free
online publication which aims
to support families. We
particularly like pages 30-31!

Hello and Goodbye

We are very sad to see
members of staff leave our
brilliant team here at Ledger
but, as we tell our Y6s, schools
exist to prepare everyone for
their future adventures. We
extend a warm welcome to our
new pupils and staff and cannot
wait to see you all in
September!

Keep safe this summer

Unfortunately, there are still
accidents, often with tragic
outcomes, throughout the
summer weeks. Please follow
these links to learn more about:
Water safety: link; Railway safety:
link; Sun safety: link

OPALL Learning Library

Don’t forget that you can keep
young minds busy with our
Learning Library. Pupils who
access these resources will be
able to ignite their learning and
become experts before the
year even begins!

Uniform

Please click on the image to check
out the details of our uniform. We
have clarified our expectations
with examples of acceptable
footwear.

Pupil successes over the summer

Please keep us up-to-date with your
child’s achievements over the summer
break at:
proudparent@ledgerlane.outwood.com

Have a great summer break,
and see you all in September!
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